
 
 

   

Finland Mennonite Church 

Leading all into the presence of Jesus Christ 

 

 

At Finland Mennonite we gather to grow, nurture our faith  
at home and make disciples as we go. 

 

   Lead Pastor:  Kris Wint                                      Associate Pastor: Gerry Clemmer 
            kris@finlandmc.org                                                              gerry@finlandmc.org 

 

Elders: Greg Ingram, Alan Kratz, Ken Paul, Arlin Benner & Jeff Janton 

Church Office – 215-679-8980 

office@finlandmc.org 

www.finlandmc.org 

Announcements:  
 

The second Fusion Night is this Wednesday September 18 at 6:45pm with a Gen2Gen Night. 
This is for families, couples and individuals of all ages to gather to grow. There will be a Finland 
Fund mission report, a life story interview and worship. 
 

Pastor Kris and Ginger will be away next weekend, September 20-22, helping lead an 
Engaged Encounter out near Lancaster. 
 

Everyone is welcome to come and learn about Hope Christian Center, a ministry that Finland 
supports.  The fundraising banquet will be held on Saturday October 5 at 4:30pm. There will 
be a free meal and silent auction with an opportunity to financially support this ministry.  If 
you have questions or items to donate to a silent auction please contact John or Sue Rice. 
Please RSVP for this free meal by September 25 to Sue Rice, johnsuerice@gmail.com or 
(610)965-0549. 
 
The Worm Project invites you to their Benefit Banquet 6pm, Saturday, September 21 at the 
Franconia Heritage Restaurant.  The meal is FREE although donations will be accepted. Finland 
has a table for 10, so if you are interested let Colin know how many spots you would like ASAP 
because we need to know by Monday. 
 
The Youth Praise team is gearing up for a new year and would like to invite any young 
musicians or singers interested in using their talents to honor the Lord to a kickoff meeting on 
September 22, in the sanctuary following second service. If you have any questions please see 
Japheth and Rachel Rittenhouse. 
 
Make Medicare an easy step. Everence can give you a hand. Attend their informational 
workshop Thursday, September 19 at 6:30pm at Franconia Mennonite Church. Topics include: 
signing up for Medicare, what Medicare covers, and budgeting for health care costs in 
retirement. Stay for the 7:30pm Social Security Workshop. Reserve your spot by September 16. 
Contact Leah Ludwig at (215) 703-0111 or souderton@everence.com. 
 

Women’s Gathering:  “Sensing God.”  We want eyes that see, ears that hear and a heart that 
understands.  Ladies, please join us on Saturday, September 28th from 9:00-11:00am to 
explore ways that we “Feel the Presence” of God.  For there is nothing more valuable than the 
presence of God in your life.  See Sally Schulberger for details. 
 

Pastors’ Appreciation day is Sunday, October 6. We will celebrate around a fellowship meal 

at 12:30pm. We will also give opportunity for persons to express appreciation and blessing 
to our pastoral team. Please sign-up on the bulletin board in the community room. 
 
The Fellowship Committee is planning a Celebration of Gifts night Saturday, November 2 and 
is looking for people who want to share their gifts and talents. If interested, please contact 
Zach Reichart or email Darryl Wallace at showcasetech@comcast.net. 
 

Join Men’s Encounter at Victory Valley Camp run by Christian Life Center/Perkiomenville 
Mennonite Church September 27-29. It’s not a retreat, it’s an encounter with God. The cost 
that covers meals, lodging and materials is $125. Registration is due by September 23. Join by 
contacting Colin Ingram  and/or online at mensencounterpa.com. 

 

http://www.finlandmc.org/
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Pre-service Prayer 8:10–8:20 am in the Prayer Room 
First Service 8:30am - Second Service 11:00am 

Sunday School 9:45-10:30am 
Fellowship and Refreshments 10:30am-11:00am 

 
Nursery care is provided for children 3 years and under during 

first service (nursery will not be staffed during second service but feel free use it) 
 
 

Order of Service 
 

Pre-service Reflections: A time to consider God's glory and prepare your heart for worship. 
 
 

Worship in Song    

Scripture – (ESV pew Bible 1175)                                                    Acts 15 

Sermon – Extending Encouragement                                              Pastor Kris 

Sharing Time & Prayer                                                                                                                                                            Alan Kratz  

Benediction and Blessing                                                                                                        Pastor Kris 

          

Next Sunday: “Everyday Faith” series:  
      Maximizing Each Moment                    

    
 

                        * * * * * * * * * * 
 

This Week at Finland 
Tuesday, 7:15pm – Worship team practice 
Wednesday, 6:30am – Coffee drive-thru 
Wednesday, 6:45pm – Gen2Gen “Life Story” 
 
 
 
 
 

 
                                                      Today Next Week 

Greeters Merv & Ellen Rutt (1st svc) 
Grace Benner (2nd svc) 

Jeff & Jina Reinford (1st svc) 
Darryl & Eleanor Wallace (2nd svc) 

Nursery Edna Fithen & Lydia Clemmer (1st svc) 
Not staffed during 2nd svc 

Ginger Wint & Bev Ehst (1st svc) 
Not staffed during 2nd svc 

Ushers Hal & Norma Linck (1st svc) 
Marv & Rachel Reinford (2nd svc) 

Hal & Norma Linck (1st svc) 
Marv & Rachel Reinford (2nd svc) 

Closing Mike & Laurie Cassel Mike & Laurie Cassel 

 

Sunday School Class Locations and Topics  
 

        Nursery facilities - Last room on the right in the Community Room 

        Toddlers (2-3 years old) next to the Nursery 

        Preschool (4-5 years old) Room 102 first floor hallway 

        Kindergarten & Grade 1 - Room 101 first floor hallway 

        Grades 2 & 3 - Room 201 second floor hallway 

        Grades 4 & 5 - Room 203 second floor hallway 

        Middle School - Room 202 second floor hallway 

        High School - Rooms 204 & 205 second floor hallway 

        Adult Classes: 

        Colossians (D6) — Sanctuary 

        The Tech-Wise Family — Classroom 2 (behind coatroom) 

         Acts Part 2 (Chs 15-28) — Classroom 3 (behind coatroom) 

        Men's Class — “Responding to God’s Grace” - G-2 in the gym 

        Women's Class — “Choosing Gratitude” - G-1 in the gym 

 

   Last Week's Attendance  
 1st Service – 173    2nd Service – 67  

 
      *In lieu of passing an offering plate, if you came prepared to give, please 
     place your offering in the offering box located at the back of the sanctuary. 

   **15% of our general offering this month will be given to: 
Open Link and Keystone Opportunity Center 


